
 

 

Message from the Chief  

As Chief of Security, I am proud to be part of Einstein and its role as a premier, 
innovative learning and research institution.  

In protecting its 32-acre open campus made up of more than 18 buildings, our 
dedicated and professional security personnel serve as our first line of defense against 
unauthorized access while also responding to a wide range of customer and 
emergency-response services.    

Among their many responsibilities, my team is committed to:  

• Providing an enjoyable, safe and secure campus environment  

• Adopting proactive and innovative security initiatives  

• Engaging in and maintaining open dialogue with students, faculty and staff 

 • Promoting situational awareness and theft-prevention strategies 

• Establishing and nurturing a working relationship with our neighboring stakeholders 
and local law enforcement  

Our success to our safe campus strategies could not be achieved without the good will 
and partnership that has been established with our campus community. 

Please remember that my security staff is available around the clock—24 hours daily—
to assist with your safety and security matters. We encourage you as members of our 
campus community to provide any feedback, suggestions and observations that you 
feel will help to enhance our security efforts. For general feedback, please e-mail 
security@einsteinmed.edu . And in instances when you may wish your comments to 
be confidential, please contact me directly by calling 718-430-3585 or by e-mail at 
Neil.Kaplan@einsteinmed.edu 

 
Neil Kaplan, CPP  
Chief of Security  
Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
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